
                       January 22,  2023                             Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Welcome to our Parish Community! 
If you are new to St. Joseph, we welcome you – whether you have come 
here from another part of the country, from across the world, or simply 
from another parish. You have helped us celebrate the liturgy in a beautiful 
way. If you would like to become part of our Catholic community,  
please fill out a registration form available on our website. Welcome!  

Prayers: For our Armed Forces at home and overseas 
including Christian Fraga, Steven Hahn, Ramon   Vargas, 
Ian Dimmick, Christy Hylden, Andrew  
Jacobsen, Alexander Araujo, Tyson Kaas, Christian 
Shink, Juan Borrego, Estrella Gomez,  Erick Miller, 

Eric Sheldon, and Justin Dennis Byerly.   
 For our sick including Drew Schreiber, Gil Gloria, Elaine 
Himes, Lois and Rick Rutherford, Jan Billings, Rory  

  Valdes, Jan McCallister, Fr. Lawrence Reilly, Silvia  
  Rodriguez, Kathleen Barone,  Monica Moore, Lourdes  
  Nelson, Jessica Floeter, Billy Sickles, Nestor Barba,  
  Elizabeth Torres, Eva Bratton, Kim Davis, Kathy Ramirez, 
Bill Roe, Donna Whitehead, John Curran, Bob and Mary 
Ross, Alberto Carranza, Danika Whitsett, Fr. Tom Long, 
Jerry Mikkelsen, Kelly Freeman, Gus Perez, Jim Nicacio,  
Arlene Callahan, Dominic Nicacio, Luca Nicacio, Phyllis 
Pelletier, Nancy Park, Marlene Madrigal, Sherri McKie, 
Hugo Garcia, Vanessa Nicacio, Carol Smith, Pat Leskovar, 
Tony Wise, Patty Brown,  Armando  Rodriguez, Jose Del 
Angel,  Zara Husan, Ronald Campbell, Raquel Cardoza,  
Samuel Quintanilla, Pat McKie Szacik, Christy Leskovar, 
Carmen Nava, Mike Draper, Peter Braun, Tracy Slater, 
Yolanda Quintero, Kimberly Hansen, Hazel Meister, Ernie 
Skwierczynski, Kendra Skwierczynski, Kolton Hansford, 
Jeannine Soehnlein, and all par ishioners exper iencing 
health problems and for those from our community who have 
passed away recently. Please call when your ill family member 
gets better, so we can make room for someone else on the list of 
prayers for the sick. 

 

Stewardship Message 
 

“He called them, and immediately they left their boat and their 
father and followed Him.” 

Matthew 4:22 
Just as Jesus called the first apostles, He calls each of us to follow 
Him, too. Not everyone is called to leave their business or family 

behind, but we are expected to put God first in everything. In  
gratitude to God, we should give our first and best of everything to 
Him: our time in daily prayer, our talent in participating in one of 

our parish ministries, and our treasure to support the financial 
needs of our parish mission. 

Collection for  January 15, 2023 
 

Sunday Offerings         $18,891.18 

Building Fund           $728.50 

School Donations         $1,129.14 

1st Friday                               $54.00 

ACA            2583.44 

                   Openings:                                                                              
    MON: 2 am 

FRI: 10 am 
SAT: 1 am  

 

The Adoration Chapel 
is open to visitors. 

Please call: Carol, 582-5011, or, en español, Delmi,  
509-528-8896, to obtain a personal code for entry. 
 
“The Blessed Sacrament is the first and supreme object 
of our worship. We must preserve in the depths of our 
hearts a constant and uninterrupted profound adoration 
of this precious pledge of Divine Love.” St. Mary  
Euphrasia Pelletier (1796 to 1868, Foundress of the  
Sisters of the Good Shepherd)  

SCAN QR CODE TO ACCESS: 
 

Website ♦ Bulletin ♦ Donation Page 
Formed.org ♦ YouTube ♦  Flocknote  

♦Register ♦  
♦  Fr. Riccardo’s PPPs & Outline    

Monday January 23rd 
6:30 am 
† Elaine Loftus 
8:30 am 
† All souls in purgatory 
Tuesday January 24th 
6:30 am 
† Marcelino De Leon 
8:30 am 
† Cesar Ablaza 
Wednesday January 25th 
6:30 am 
† Elvira De Leon 
8:30 am 
† Jack Pelletier 
Thursday January 26th 
6:30 am 
† Ellen Ruland 
8:30 am 
† Sammy Palmieri 
7:00 pm 
Roberto Gonzalez Bautista 
(Healing) 
† Imelda Ortiz Morales 
Friday January 27th 
6:30 am 
Tommy Loftus (B-day) 
8:30 am 
† Mary Houston 

Saturday January 28th 
8:30 am 
† Sal & Laurie Pennella 
5:30 pm 
Dillon De Leon Bernal (B-day) 
† John Pelletier 
† Samuel Mendoza 
7:00 pm 
† Arnulfo Sanchez Ramirez 
Karina Lopez Y Javier Hernandez 
(Anniversary) 
Sunday January 29th 
9:00 am 
† Jennifer Lee Bean 
† John Pelletier 
† Chad Graves 
11:00 am 
† Carol Cooper 
† Larry Runyon 
1:00 pm 
Marlon Nava (B-day) 
Alex Villareal (Healing) 
† Almas del purgatorio 
5:30 pm 
† Ann Morgen 
Bonnie Nordberg (Healing) 
Pat Reardon (Healing) 
7:00 pm 
† Maria Veronica Rivera 
† Maria Dolores Hernandez 
† Antonio y Consuelo Hernandez 

January 23-29 

 
Sacrament Reception Dates 2023  

 
 
OCIA (Adults): Easter Vigil, Saturday, April 8 • 8:00 pm  
 
Confirmation Year Two (MS / HS): Saturday, April 15 •  5:30 pm   
  
First Communion for children: Sunday, April 30 • 11:00 am    
  
Lord, we pray for those who journey to 
You.  Strengthen their faith.  Open their hearts to 
the fullness of Your Love.  Deepen their  
understanding.  Set their hearts afire for the  
Kingdom.  We ask this through Jesus, Who is the 
Way, the Truth, and the Life for all. Amen.    



A NOTE FROM SERRA CLUB OF TRI CITIES 
 

"Reform your lives! The kingdom of heaven is at 
hand." Are you being called to proclaim the 
coming of the kingdom as a priest, deacon, or 
religious sister or brother? 

January 29 to February 04, 2023, is     
National Catholic Schools Week 

To celebrate National Catholic Schools Week, schools will 
hold Masses, open houses, and other activities. Students, 
families, parishioners, and community members attend these 
events. The focus throughout these events is always on the 
value that Catholic education provides to young people and 
how that education contributes positively to the Catholic 
church as well as the country. 
 
WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR CONSECRATED 

LIFE FEBRUARY 4-5, 2023 In 1997, Pope Saint John Paul II 
instituted a day of prayer for women and men in                          
consecrated life. This celebration is joined to the Feast of the 
Presentation of the Lord on February 2. This Feast is also known as 
Candlemas Day; the day on which candles are blessed,               
symbolizing Christ Who is the light of the world. So too, those in 
consecrated life are called to reflect the light of Jesus Christ to all 
people. The celebration of World Day for Consecrated Life is     
transferred to the following Sunday in order to highlight the gift of 
consecrated people for the whole Church. Please pray for the 
men and women who are in consecrated life. 

Join St. Joseph Parish on Flocknote which will allow you to 
receive parish information electronically through text or e-
mail. Sign up for this free service at https://sjk.flocknote.com/ 

Traveling Vocations Crucifixes 
 

Courtesy of the Serra Club of the Tri Cities, St Joseph’s has two 
Traveling Vocations Crucifixes—one at the 9:00 am Mass and one 
at the 1:00 pm Mass. Sign up to take a crucifix (box includes the 
crucifix, rosary, and prayer cards) home for one week and pray for 
vocations—all vocations, but especially vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate, and Vowed Religious Life. We pray that more young 
men and women will hear God’s call and say yes. Remember,  
without priests, we would not have the Holy Eucharist or 
other sacraments! 
  01/22 Kathy Brown  
  01/29 Joe & Pat Barajas  
 
With questions or to sign up, contact Celine Petersen,  
509-582-8738, or Irma Valdivia, 509-366-4422 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday in-person or live on Facebook at 9 am   
 in the Parish Office, second floor rooms A and B. 

The Knights of Columbus Council 8179 is 
 sponsoring a blood drive on Tuesday, February 
7, 2022, from noon to 5:00 pm in Dillon Hall. 

You can make an appointment on-line at 
www.redcrossblood.org or call 1-800-733-2767. 

Thank you for your generosity toward last 

week’s collection for the Catholic          

Communication Campaign (CCC). Your   

support helps the CCC spread 

the Gospel message and connects millions of people 

with Christ, here in the United States and around the 

world. If you missed the collection, it’s not too late to 

give! visit www.usccb.org/ccc. 

We are most grateful to our loyal  

donors and the new donors who 

have pledged to the  

Diocesan Annual   

Catholic Appeal.  If you were not present or 

prepared to make a pledge previously, we urge 

you to do so today.  Your gift is essential to sus-

taining the many ministries of the Diocese of Yakima.  If you 

would like to donate on-line, please visit 

www.yakimadiocese.org or by scanning the QR code. 

Thank You 

On behalf of the St. Vincent de Paul Food Bank and Community 

Services, Pasco Conference, we extend our sincere gratitude to the 

community for supporting our winter coats and blankets drive.  The 

generosity of volunteers and donors made the coat and blanket 

drive a huge success. The outpouring of donations enabled us to 

provide coats and blankets to children and adults, supporting the 

organization’s rising needs. You may continue to donate at the  

Pasco location (215 S. 6th St., Pasco). The Pasco location is open on 

Mondays from 9 to 11 am and Wednesdays from 10 am to 3:30 pm. 

For more information, please call at 509- 544-9315.  Thank you for 

supporting those in need! 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fsjk.flocknote.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1mApatZsLMLqfmtYEFYns23l2ZQS28CDUvF60HUHFt0IdftSqY3qFqi_c&h=AT0zNSLRp3RR5H2RfEt7rp_4JFoThHOb0kHeCduhZ_IXwYyQm_jxXgsOD4bxNofJGNb2R_JsPc1UQwAt5kbkYvRe_qb5bMLtvjjcCygYkG5r_neiZkdgE_

